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Sail Training International Paid/Volunteer Positions Submission Form

Editorial Policy
1. This listing facility is free of charge but will only be accepted from sail training organisations and vessel operators that are members of their national sail training organisation or the Sail Training International Class A Tall Ships Forum. 
2. STI reserves the right not to publish a listing for any reason whatsoever.
3. After completing the form, email to STI (office@sailtraininginternational.org) with copy to your National Sail Training Organisation for editorial review and approval prior to publishing on site. 

	Date of Posting
	Friday 4 November 2022

	Name of Vessel
	TSYT fleet: Challenger 1, Challenger 2, Challenger 3, Challenger 4 and Tenacity of Bolton 

	Organisation Recruiting
	Tall Ships Youth Trust / Tall Ships Ltd

	Name of Position
	Fleet and Mate Bosun

	Location of Position
	Portsmouth/voyaging from UK-wide hubs as they develop

	Position is
	Full Time 
	 X
	Seasonal
	

	Remuneration
	Paid

	£ £23,000 to £25,000 depending on experience

	Description of Position 
	We’re looking for a full-time Mate and Fleet Bosun who is passionate about youth development and outdoor learning in a marine environment.

This role will rotate between being a Mate one of our Vessels and playing a key part in the maintenance of our Vessels. The split in time between these responsibilities will be approximately 50/50 but might vary throughout the year.

Our Portsmouth Hub will be the primary location for this work, together with voyaging from our regional hubs as they develop. Working from other locations (especially when on voyage) is part of the nature of this job. 

	Person to Contact
	Kathryn Fenner

	Organisation’s website:
	www.tallships.org // https://www.tallships.org/jobs/mate-and-fleet-bosun/ 

	Email
	recruitment@tallships.org 

	Telephone
	02392 832055

	Fax
	

	Closing Date for applications
	We will review CVs and arrange interviews as we go, so we recommend submitting your application as soon as possible.



